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Parks &Recreation Community Centers and Programs Cancelled on December 2

[Duluth, MN] Due to the amounts of snow and ability for our Parks Maintenance team to clear our facilities, Duluth Parks
&Recreation Community Centers will be closed tomorrow Monday December 2. All Park and Recreation programs are
cancelled. 

AEOA senior dining program is cancelled for Monday at Morgan Park, Evergreen, and Portman.
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